
March 15, 2020

Dear Sahuarita Families, 

As of 4:00 pm on Sunday, March 15, 2020, Governor Ducey and State 
Superintendent Kathy Hoffman jointly announced the closure of all Arizona schools 
from March 16, 2020, through Friday, March 27, 2020. This closure will include all 
Early Childhood Center and L.I.N.K. services.  SUSD is also suspending all school 
activities, practices, and competitions during the closure. 

We are continuously evaluating the situation and will release updates and plans for 
staff, students, and families throughout the week. 

Once again, thank you for your continued support and trust during these challenging 
times. We will work through them together.
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